
Dates for your Diary:
22nd March – Last day of term

8TH April – Back to school!
15th April – Y4 Laches Wood

22nd April – Earth Day
6th May – School closed – May Day

Opening minds, shaping futures
Friday 22nd March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Time has flown by this term since we returned in January 
and it is lovely to end the term with some blue sky and 
sunshine.
Once again Westfield families have amazed us with their 
creative talent - thankyou. Our key stage 2 Easter egg 
competition demonstrated some very imaginative and 
creative ideas giving children and staff some difficult 
decisions when choosing who to give their votes to.
Huge congratulations to; Indie in Y6, Milo in Y4, Harry in 
Y5 and Viv in Y3 who were announced the winners in 
assembly this morning.
Key Stage 1 and Nursery children danced their way around 
the playground taking part in Westfield's grand Easter 
bonnet parade. They looked stunning and hopefully you 
enjoyed taking part.

I hope you enjoy the Easter break and we look forward to 
seeing everyone back in school on Monday 8th April.

The Westfield football team played 

their penultimate WAKAPS match of 

the season against Blakeley away on 

Thursday 21st March. After a strong 

start by both teams and no goals the 

first half despite some excellent 

attacking by our players, Westfield were 

determined to score the second half. 

With an incredible assist and 3 excellent 

goals, the team went on to win the 

match in style. Well done team 

Westfield!



Class: Percentage:

Ash 95.0%

Elm 94.7%

Beech 91.7%

Yew 89.0%

Hazel 91.0%

Larch 93.0%

Maple 98.0%

Birch 94.7%

Cedar 95.7%

Alder 97.1%

Rowan 94.8%

Willow 88.7%

Sycamore 93.9%

Chestnut 92.3%

MAPLE

CEDARALDER



Please contact 
Sarah for more 

details and to book 
your place!

07702376169
sarah@stbenedictbiscop

.org.uk
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